FILED

JAN 1 0 2007

Terri A. Lorenzon, Director Environmental Quality Council

January 7, 2007

Don Spellman

Arvada WY 82831

7239C US Hwy. 14-16

Environmental Quality Council Herschler Building, Room 1714 122 West 25th Street Cheyenne WY 82002

Dear Sir;

I urge you to adopt Appendix I regarding CBM discharge water. We need help in getting some backing on problems caused by CBM water discharges, whether they be legal or illegal in origin.

I have a location where water has been seeping from a reservoir into my hay field for over 2 years. I have been to the CBM Company several times but still have to live with the problems. I also have had several water line ruptures that add to the problems

Please look at any rule changes that would help me.

Any help to protect my land would be greatly appreciated.

Yours truly,

Don Spellman